
Friday, October 4, 2019

We are fire safety experts now!  We had a wonderful time meeting the 
firefighters and asking them some very important questions.  We had the chance 
to see the firetruck as well.  We wrote in our journals about what traits we share 
with firefighters and did a STEM activity where we had a fireman climb a ladder.  
Kindergarten practiced writing fire safety words and they also finished chapter 2 
in their math books!  They took a test today over comparing numbers and did a 
wonderful job.  Next week we will begin chapter 3 - Represent, Count, and Write 
Numbers 6 to 9.  

Weekly Focus
Letter - Ff
Number - 6
Shape - Trapezoid
Color - Black 
Focus Question - Would you like to be a firefighter some day?

Next week we will be talking about autumn!  We have a lot of leaf projects 
planned - leaf rubbing, making a leaf mobile, and leaf scarecrows just to name a 
few.  We will be going out to the arboretum as well, we are looking forward to 
taking all of the kids out there for the first time this year.    

Weekly Focus
Letter - Gg
Number - 7
Shape - Hexagon
Color - Brown
Focus Question - What are the signs of autumn?
  

We are excited about our field trip to Breezy Hill on October 22nd!  Please 
remember to send in your money for the trip.  It is $5 per child and $1 for each 
adult that is chaperoning.  I will send more details about the trip when it gets 
closer to the date.   

We are in need of mason jar lids!  If you have any that you could spare, 
please bring them in.

Scholastic order forms were sent out this week, be sure to put your order 
in online by Monday.  We have a classroom wish list that you can check out as 
well!



Enjoy your weekend! 
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa 


